
David Rattray

From: Tad Stone 
Sent: Wednesday, M�y 1-1, 2022 12:·31 PM 

David Johnson To: 

Cc: David Rattray 
Subject: FW: Station 7 (1200 82nd Ave) FP&L Disconnect 

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

From: Roger E. Dion Jr. 
Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2019 10:58 PM 
To: Sean Gibbons <sgibbons@ircgov.com>; Kevin Yelvington <kyelvington@ircgov.com> 
Cc: Jennifer Pridgeon <jpridgeon@ircgov.com>; Tad Stone <tstone@ircgov.com> 
Subject: Station 7 (1200 82nd Ave) FP&L Disconnect 

Good morning, 

As we move forward with the demolition process with old station 7 at 1200 82nd Avenue, can we please get FP&L to pull 
the meter and disconnect the power drop from the pole. I was there on Thursday and there is power to the meter. 

Please see below a list of items that are in the station/bays that will need to be addressed before demolition. 

The Fire Prevention trailer will be removed by this weekend, the association is going to store it until such a time 
the determine what they will do with it. 

• There are 7 old jaws power units in the bays, the asset numbers were recorded and checked against the asset
list. There was one unit that was located on the active asset list dated 10/2018, please see below the
information on the said unit.

*Active Asset#: 10977 - 1989 Hurst 4 cycle power unit

• Inside the station there were 5 sets of mattresses and box springs, a couch, filing cabinet and stove. Not sure
what the requirements are of what can and cannot be left inside.

• There were a few old wooden cabinets in the stalls that in my opinion can be demolished with the station.

• There is a Spartan stainless steel cleaning chemical dispensing unit on the wall we could probably remove for
future use.

• The old generator from station 10 is also in the bay that will need to be removed.

• There are also several hurricane panels that can be scrapped.
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David Rattray

From: Tad Stone 

Sent: 

To: 

Wednesday, May 11, 2022 12:31 PM 

David Johnson 

Cc: David Rattray 
Subject: FW: Fire Prevention Smoke House 

Follow Up Flag: 

Flag Status: 

FYI 

From: Roger E. Dion Jr. 

Flag for follow up 

Flagged 

Sent: Sunday, January 13, 2019 9:07 PM 

To: David Kiernan <dkiernan@ircgov.com>; Jamie Coleman <JColeman@ircgov.com>; Joe Kovaleski 

<JKovaleski@ircgov.com>; Kyle Kofke <KKofke@ircgov.com>; Lonn Benham <LBenham@ircgov.com>; Roger E. Dion Jr. 

<RDion@ircgov.com> 

Cc: Sean Gibbons <sgibbons@ircgov.com>; Kevin Yelvington <kyelvington@ircgov.com>; Tad Stone 

<tstone@ircgov.com> 

Subject: Fire Prevention Smoke House 

Good morning, 

The Association has removed Fire Prevention Smoke House that was being stored inside the stalls at old station 7. They 

are storing the trailer elsewhere until they decide what they will do with it. 

Thank you, 

'.Roger':£. 'Dion, Battalion Chief 

Indian River County Fire Rescue 

Rdion@ircgov.com 

Office 772.226.1135 

Cell 772.473.4513 
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	David Rattray

